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GARDNER LAKE AUTHORITY 
270 Hartford Road 
Salem, CT  06240 

 
Meeting Minutes of October 14 – Montville Town Hall 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:12 PM 
 
Attendees 
 
Montville:   Bill Wrobel, Sandra Tryon, Ed Socha 
Salem:  Russ Smith 
Bozrah:  Henry Granger, Scott Soderberg, Jim McArdle 
 
Absent:  Bob Neddo 
 
Meeting Minutes 
 
September meeting minutes tabled until next meeting 
 
Administration/Correspondence/Communication 
 
Sandra Tryon has officially resigned her position on Gardner Lake Authority 
 
Town of Montville submitted a lake patrol bill in the amount of $8,978.70.  Russ Smith questioned why we had 3 patrol 
people on July 24.  Bill Wrobel will ask Dave Rawley with the Montville Patrol for an explanation.  Payment of this bill is 
tabled until we get this issue clarified. 
 
State of Connecticut has agreed to a 3’ drawdown which will begin on or about October 15, 2010 
 
A bill was received from Dr. Kortman with Ecosystems in the amount of $946.67 for this year’s lake quality study.  Dr. 
Kortman will present his findings at the November 11 meeting at the Salem Town Hall.  A motion was made by Ed Socha 
to pay the bill, seconded by Russ Smith and unanimously accepted. 
     
Treasurers Report 
 
The October treasurer’s report was read.  A motion to accept the treasurer’s report was made by Sandra Tryon, seconded by 
Russ Smith and unanimously accepted.  

 
Old Business 
 
No old business 

 
Committees 
 
Boat Safety:  
  
Law Enforcement: Bill Wrobel will ask Dave Rawley to clarify the reason for 3 patrolmen on July 24.   
 
Grant:  
 
New Business 
 
Jim McArdle handed out a 2011-2012 budget proposal for review and modification.  
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Public Comments 
 
The Friends of Gardner’s Lake expressed their concerns regarding lake patrol and getting DEP more involved with keeping 
the lake safe.  As explained in previous meetings, change can only happen if people raise their concerns to their State 
Representative and DEP officials.  Russ Smith will compile names and phone numbers of State Officials and give this out 
at our next meeting. 
 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Bill Wrobel, seconded by Sandra Tryon and unanimously accepted. 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:50 PM 
 
   
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sandra Tryon, Secretary    


